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May 3, 2024 

 
 
Hello Downtown Wheeler Business Owners,  
 
The City of Wheeler is reaching out to invite you all to what we hope will be the first of many 
round-table meetings to discuss how the City of Wheeler and the Wheeler businesses can 
communicate and collaborate to help Wheeler reach our full potential.  

 
Having met with many of you, and hearing your concerns, the City believes that sitting down 
together to discuss our goals, barriers, and coming up with ideas for improvement would be the 
most effective way for us all to make Wheeler the best we can be. 

 
Collaboratively we can work to apply for grants, plan events, and make better use of the 
resources we have. 

 
We would like to schedule our first meeting for Wednesday, May 15th at 6 pm.  Knowing you 
will all be tired by the end of the workday, we will provide snacks. 

 
If you are unable to come, please contact me with questions or ideas. 
 
LET YOUR VOICE BE HEARD!! 
 
Peace and Respect, 
 
 
 
 
Heidi Stacks 
Wheeler Resident 
Wheeler City Council 
beachsidehs@gmail.com 
503-300-9305 
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